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August 28, 2023

VIA EMAIL

John P. Kniery
Board Administrator
Illinois Health Facilities and Service Review Board
525 West Jefferson Street, Second Floor
Springfield, IL 62761

Re: Rush Copley Medical Center Permit #22-015- Notice of Project Completion 

Dear John:

We represent Rush System for Health d/b/a Rush University System for Health, Rush 
Copley Medical Center in relation Permit #22-015. Please accept this letter as our client’s notice 
of project completion pursuant to 77 Illinois Admin. Code Section 1130.570. The Permit Holders 
have completed construction associated with this project and the Illinois Department of Public 
Health has approved the new space for permanent occupancy effective August 21, 2023. The 
Permit Holders intend to meet their post permit obligations and will submit their final cost report 
in the coming months. 

 Please let us know if you have any questions or need any additional information regarding 
the project. You may contact me via email at JMorado@benseschlaw.com or 312-212-4967.

Best regards,

BENESCH, FRIEDLANDER, COPLAN & 
ARONOFF LLP

Juan Morado, Jr.


